
 

 

Minutes of Annual Meeting 

of the Town of Perry Electors  

Perry Town Hall 

Tuesday, April 21, 2015 

 

1. Call to order. Call to order. Chairman Roger Kittleson called the 

meeting to order at 7:30PM.  Supervisors Ken Hefty and Mick 

Klein Kennedy, Treasurer Stephanie Zwettler and Clerk Mary 

Price were present.  Also in attendance: Alice Yaeger, Ed 

Sutter, Fritz Mani, Howard Kietzke, Lynn Gebben, Doug King.  

Pledge of Allegiance.  Chairman Roger Kittleson led the Pledge 

of Allegiance.  

 

2. Minutes of the Prior Annual Meeting – April 15, 2014. Clerk Mary 

Price presented the minutes for approval.  

Doug King moved and Alice Yaeger seconded a motion to 

approve the minutes of the Town meeting held on April 15, 2014 

as published.  Voice vote:   11 Yes,    0 No,  0 Abstained. Motion 

carried.  

 

3. Review Financial Report for the year ending Dec. 31, 2014. Clerk Mary 

Price presented the financial statements for the year ending 

December 31, 2014. 

 

4. Annual Reports – Committees, special projects, updates, etc. 

Lynnette Gebben, Fundraising Committee member, 

presented the committee’s report – to date the committee has 

acquired 66 pledgers; the Indiegogo campaign raised nearly 

$4,000.00 in donations; $11,912.00 has been raised to date in 2015; 

$69, 312.00 has been received in 2014 and 2015; grants provided 

to the Town to reduce debt = $45,000.00 to date; projected 2015 

grant = $20,000.00 to reduce the Town’s debt. 

Howard Kietzke, Parks and Open Space Committee 

member, reported the committee met recently and discussed 

signage and possible website links. The next meeting will be held in 

May.  

 

5. Any other business.  Alice Yaeger suggested a clean-up day to clear 

items from the Town Hall basement by Town volunteers.  By 

consensus, the Town Hall clean-up day will be held on Thursday, 

May 14, 2015, beginning at 8:00AM.  

 

6. Adjourn.  Doug King moved and Ed Sutter seconded a motion to 

adjourn.  Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 7:55PM. 

 

 

By: Mary L. Price, Clerk 

 


